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Rosenberg Corey

From: Amber <smilebhappy@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:18 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: Id@oregonrha.com
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in X County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. 
 
This is unfair to landlords.  I do NOT make any profit from my rental as it is.  HB 
2004-A will require me to raise the rent or risk taking an additional loss.  The loss is 
not tax deductible.  It just comes out of my checkbook, so I have less to eat as I, 
too, have a mortgage to pay. 
 
Amber Arlington 
And 
Jon Lutz 


